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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 9:51 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: GW17-002

Please post the following response from Chair Fiegen to Linebaugh and Yoshimura under 
Comments and Responses in H&I Grain, GW17-002. 
 
-Patty  
 
From: PUC  
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 9:44 AM 
To: jesse.linebaugh@FaegreBD.com; david.yoshimura@FaegreBD.com 
Subject: GW17‐002 
 

Mr. Linebaugh and Mr. Yoshimura, 
 
Thank you for the letter regarding the H&I Grain docket, GW17-002. Your letter and my 
response will be posted under Comments and Responses in the docket. 
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission  
www.puc.sd.gov 


